Minutes of a Committee Meeting of the Fellowship of 1066 Longmarkers held at 16 Brading Close, Hastings at 8.15 p.m. on Tuesday 9th May 1995

Present:

Arthur Coleman (in the Chair), Esther Carpenter, Denis Coleman, Ernie Spray and new Committee member, Dave Morris, whom the Chairman welcomed to his first meeting.

Apologies for Absence:

Apologies were received from Sid Powell and Joyce Coleman.

Joyce has asked to be allowed to retire as Secretary as, because of ill health, she is now residing in a local nursing home.

The Committee felt that this was unnecessary and that they would like her to retain the title. It was, however, agreed that her name should be taken off the Bank document's signing list and to be replaced by Arthur Coleman's. This was done for convenience sake only. The Committee thanked Joyce for her efforts since the fellowship was formed and sent their best wishes to her. Denis Coleman is to contact the Bank.

Minutes:

The Minutes of the last meeting had been circulated and were taken as read and adopted.

Matters Arising:

As instructed at the last meeting the Chairman has contacted the 'Ash Tree Inn' and has booked our Christmas Meet for Sunday, December 17th, 1995. The landlady said she would be very pleased to see us all again. Contact will be made nearer the date to discuss times and numbers.

Dinner Dance 1996:

The Chairman had spoken to John Whittle about being our guest speaker at this function. John has agreed and will give a short talk on a recent tour of New Zealand before proposing the Fellowship providing he can inveigle Yvonne to come.

If this does fall through Esther will receive the Ladies Silver Salver and Ron Ash is to be asked to speak.

It was agreed that in order to have tickets ready by the Kent & Sussex Fellowship Autumn Meet, the Chairman should contact Joan Knight at the Yelton Hotel during September to work out prices and menus, etc.

Financial Report:

No transactions have taken place since the last meeting so the bank balance remains at £483.21 and petty cash at £6.04, although stamps and envelopes will soon be purchased. At this point Esther said she could supply envelopes.

Any Other Business:

Discussions took place about having a new Committee member and it was finally decided to ask both Ron & Connie Longley if they would like to serve.

Next Committee Meeting:

The next Committee Meeting was arranged for Tuesday, October 3rd, 1995 to be held at 16 Brading Close, Hastings at 8.00 p.m.

There being no further business to discuss the Chairman thanked all for their attendance and a vote of thanks was expressed to the Chair by Esther Carpenter and agreed by all.

The	Meeting	was	closed	at 9.25	p.m
-----	---------	-----	--------	---------	-----

Cianad	
Signeu	